
University of Blantyre Synod visits the Stock Exchange 

 
In the picture above is Mr. John Robson Kamanga (R), (L) Mr. Jimmy Lipunga (Lecturer) and students. 

MSE Business Development Officer, Mary Chipofya 

handing over stock market literature guides to Mr. Jimmy 

Lipunga 

On Thursday, 3 June 2021, Malawi Stock Exchange hosted 

Commerce faculty students from University of Blantyre 

Synod. The purpose of the visit was for students to 

understand the operations of Malawi Stock Exchange and 

the stock market in general. The students watched a 

presentation from the Operations Manager, Kelline C. 

Kanyangala on the operations of Malawi Stock Exchange 

on the following areas; 

• Functions of the stock exchange  

• Role of the stock exchange in the economy  

• Instruments traded on the stock exchange i.e. shares 

and debt securities 

Also included in the presentation were short quiz questions 

to test students’ knowledge about Malawi Stock exchange 

as an institution and companies listed on the stock market. 

The students found the presentation fascinating and 

enriching as they were able to relate what they learnt at 

school and how the company actually operates. The 

students were also given an opportunity to ask questions 

on areas they did not understand during the presentation.  

The visit was initiated by Mr. Jimmy Lipunga who is working 

as a part time lecturer at University of Blantyre Synod. Mr. 

Lipunga is also a finance expert with vast experience in the 

Malawi capital markets.  

 

 


